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OSS has been part of our family for a few years now. My Kids look forward to camp 

every summer. At camp the kids make life long friends and memories that last 

forever. So when we leave Camp at the end of the week we are not sure if we will be 

back next summer because of funding . It's sad because these kids look forward to 

this every year . They are around other kids who has some kind of affiliation with the 

military  such as moving to different schools every few years, parents that are 

deployed or even some of the parents that NEVER came home. I really hope that this 

BILL could pass and help us with funding  so  THESE kids can continue   to go to 

camp EVERY year . When my kids went to camp for the very first time it was scary  

as they have never been to a camp . But When I picked them up from camp , all they 

could talk about is how they cant wait to come back. how its nice to be around other 

kids who understand what its its like for a parent to be in the military. So please help 

us KEEP THIS OSS  going for years to come.   


